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NIGHT BUS 
 

  The Government regrets that it will not be possible for the Gibraltar Bus Company to 
operate the night bus service over the festive period. The reason for this is that the 
measures agreed between the previous Government and Unite the Union have not been 
put in place in time. This included issues like security screens in order to protect the 
drivers at night. 
 
 


